
NIH Office of Intramural Training & Education (OITE) 
Message to Mental Health and Well-Being of Biomedical Researchers Participants

Subject: Mental Health and Well-Being of Biomedical Researchers – 2022 Feedback

Dear MHWB Participants, 
Thank you for participating in the 2022 NIH Mental Health and Well-Being of Biomedical
Researchers.  The OITE requests you take a few minutes to complete and submit your 
feedback.  The survey is anonymous and should take only a few minutes to complete.

URL: <TO BE DETERMINED>

Please contact us at your earliest convenience if you have any questions or concerns 
about your submission.

Best regards,
NIH Office of Intramural Training & Education 
Web: https://www.training.nih.gov 
YouTube: https://www.youtube.com/c/NIHOITE


